
Principal Chairs College Environmental Sustainability Committee   

CAVS Principal, Prof. Charles Mulei (Center) and members of the College Environmental Sustainability 
Committee having a meeting on implementation of annual work plan for College environmental 
sustainability targets. 

CAVS Principal, Prof. Charles Mulei, chaired the College Environmental Sustainability Committee this 
evening. The meeting was in the Principal’s Board room and focused on implementation of annual work 
plan for College environmental sustainability targets for 2015/2016 Financial Year. 


